
013/20 - Email from Cllr Welch - 040620

Good Afternoon, 

Thank you very much for the update, since this time both cllr's in question have gone beyond this in a 
public way such as posts on facebook. In light of this I am no longer willing to accept an apology 
from either councillor.

Many Thanks,

Cllr Welch
Shaftesbury East Ward

From: councillorcomplaints [councillorcomplaints@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk]
Sent: 04 June 2020 13:33
To: Matthew Welch
Subject: Code of conduct complaint - 013/20

Dear Cllr Welch
I previously wrote to you acknowledging your code of conduct complaint against Shaftesbury Town 
Councillors Tippins and Yeo. At an assessment meeting on Monday the panel agreed that your 
complaint should be formally investigated. An investigator will be appointed and will be in touch 
with you soon.
Yours sincerely
Jonathan Mair 
Corporate Director – Legal and Democratic 
(Monitoring Officer) 
Legal and Democratic Services
Dorset Council

01305 224181 
dorsetcouncil.gov.uk
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